
  
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

September 2002 marks the launch of the Norfolk Education Improvement Partnership.  

Representatives from the partnership groups, listed below, have agreed a structure of 

partnership working groups that will provide a means and a place for discussion about 

key strategies and priorities for the Education Service in Norfolk. 

 
The work of the partnership can be followed on the website at 

http://www.esinet.norfolk.gov.uk/improvement_partnership/  

 

Using the website you can see the overall structure of the partnership, the names of 

the people representing your views on each of the groups, the agenda and minutes 

for each of the meetings held and an outline calendar of meetings for the year.  

There will be other communication channels developed by the individual partnership 

groups to complement the website.  Please play your part in ensuring that you are 

aware of discussions taking place and putting your point of view forward via 

members of the groups.   

 

 

 

 
 
  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
¾ NASH (Norfolk Association of Secondary Headteachers) 
 
¾ SNAPP (Schools in Norfolk at Primary Phase) 
 
¾ NASSH (Norfolk Association of Special School 

Headteachers) 
 
¾ JCC (Teachers' Joint Consultative Committee) 
 
¾ NGN (Norfolk Governors' Network) 

 
¾ GSS (Governor Support Service) 

http://www.esinet.norfolk.gov.uk/improvement partnership/


Do you want to participate? 

Then tell your representative on the Executive Group of your interest.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The first Forum meeting took place in February and brought together a cross 

section of the Education Service including students, parents, staff and governors 

to discus the priorities for the Education Service.  The Report can be seen on the 

website at http://www.esinet.norfolk.gov.uk/partnershipforum/   

 

The Forum meeting on 5th November, 1.00pm - 4.30pm, will have the theme of 

Social Inclusion.  The partnership groups will be nominating their 

representatives via members of the Executive Group in the next month or so; 

expressions of interest would be welcome.   

 

Any suggestions about how we can develop the website or help you to be aware of 

discussions taking place are welcome.  Please send them in the first instance to 

Ali Ottaway, Strategic Core, Room 37, Education Department, County Hall, 

Martineau Lane, Norwich, NR1 2DL or ali.ottaway.edu@norfolk.gov.uk 

 

 
 
 
 
¾ NASH  Bob Bond, Headteacher, Cliff Park High School 

John Roche-Kelly, Headteacher, Heartsease High School 
 

¾ SNAPP David Osborne, Headteacher, Wroughton Middle School 
Peter Simmonds, Headteacher, Bure Valley Junior School 
 

¾ NASSH Angela Ruthven, Headteacher, Hall School 
 
¾ JCC  Glenys Shepherd, Joint Secretary of JCC 

 
¾ NGN  Judy Leggett, Chairman  

 
¾ GSS  Anne Genge, Head of Service 

http://www.esinet.norfolk.gov.uk/partnershipforum/
mailto:ali.ottaway.edu@norfolk.gov.uk

